
Success for Hungarian electricity union

65-95% of employees in the electric energy industry took part in the strike 
throughout Hungary and carried out the planned 200 Megawatt reduction in 
electricity production.
Rezső Gál, the President EPSU affiliate VdSzSz writes: We have managed to come to 
an agreement with the government as a result of your solidarity expressed in many 
letters and with the strike. You can find brief information about the agreement in 
the attachment. I personally, as well as on behalf of our Trade Union Federation, the 
employees and pensioners in the electric energy industry, would like to thank you 
gratefully for the speedy and effective support you provided with your letters of 
solidarity.

The draft details of the agreement

preliminary agreement
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